
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

Town of Melita Wastewater Lagoon Upgrade Project  

Phase 4 2018 

 

The upgrade project on the Melita Wastewater Lagoon is on its final stages. In the 

interest of public safety, the Town of Melita and the Contractor advise residents 

and business owners to refrain from using the Lagoon Access Road.  

Work will immediately resume once weather conditions improve.  

Thank you for your cooperation.  


